
Steering Committee

Minutes

September 16, 2009
Attending: Andrew Clifford, Camille Deering, Nancy Freudenthal, Larry Gage, Beverly Kalinowski, Kawanna Leggett, Janet Morrison, Amanda Norvell
Election of Co-Chair: Janet Morrison was elected co-chair of the Steering Committee with Nancy Freudenthal serving as the Provost’s designee. 

Review of “Status of Issues” 2008-2009 and 2009-2010
Old Business: 
1. Provost Bresnahan responded to CAP’s proposed revisions to the scheduling grid. At the provost’s request, Steering will contact the chair of CAP about attending a deans’ council meeting to discuss the final recommendation on the scheduling grid. 
2. Steering will send CFA a memo from Provost Bresnahan about their recommendation concerning the Five-Year Review of Tenured Faculty.
New Business:
1. A charge to CAP concerning a proposed Chinese Minor will be drafted. 
2. A charge to CPP concerning certificate policies and non-degree graduate programs will be drafted. 
3. Steering will contact CAP to determine the status of a proposal for a counselor education program change.
4. A charge to CAP will be drafted concerning a proposal from the School of Engineering about the maximum number of transfer credits allowed from a two-year school.
5. A charge to CAP concerning a proposed Business and Society minor will be drafted.
6. 2009-2010 is the scheduled year for the Five-year review of the Governance Document. Plans for beginning this review were discussed. 
7. A governance orientation program is scheduled for Wednesday, September 23rd. The committee and council chairs and vice chairs; the presidents of the Faculty Senate, Staff Senate, and SGA; and the president of the AFT  local will be invited to attend. 

